April 29, 1974

United States Geological Survey
P.0. Box 959
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Attention: Mr. P. T. McGrath:
Dear Mr. McGrath:

We have been informed by the New Mexico 0il Conservation Commission
that a replacement well number cannot be designated by a "Y' following
the number.

Our application for permit to drill (Form 9-331C), dated 4-22-74,
indicates the well number as Noreast Blanco Unit Well No. 5Y, located
2180' F/SL - 890' ¥/WL, Section 13, T-30-N, R-8W, San Juan County,
New Mexico. Please change this well number to "'63",

Very truly yours,

BLACKWOOD & NICHOLS COMPANY

Dirigined Sugned
res Unfassc Lo

Del.agsso Loos
District Manager

DL: 1w

cc: Oil @onservation Commission o
Santa Fe and Aztec, New Mexico

El Paso Natural Gas Company
Farmington, New Mexico

Blackwood & Nichols Company
Oklahoma City, Oklahoma







